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RE: Interim report: Permit Export (temporary) ID: 2704 
 
The first interim report on the exported glass beads to Sweden from the University of 
Pretoria:  
 

- Principal researcher: Dr Farahnaz Koleini, farakoleini@gmail.com, 
Farahnaz.Koleini@up.ac.za, Department of Anthropology and Archaeology, 
University of Pretoria, +27 12 420 2595 

- Supervisor: Prof Innocent Pikirayi, Department of Anthropology and 
Archaeology, University of Pretoria, innocent.pikirayi@up.ac.za, +27 12 420 
2595.  

- Hand carry the glass beads:  Prof Anders Lindahl, Department of Geology, Lund 
University, Anders.Lindahl@geol.lu.se, +46 46 222 78 83 

 
A total of 27 glass beads from the Department UP Arts, University of Pretoria Museums 

in Pretoria were handed and temporarily loaned to Dr Koleini on 28 March 2018 and 

then personally handed to Prof. Lindhal. They were transported to the Laboratory of 

Laser ablation inductively coupled plasma mass spectrometry (LA-ICP-MS), Department 

of Geology in Lund University (Sweden).  

 

The beads were securely packed in sealed containers with due consideration to 

preservations requirements set by the UP Museums to ensure no damage or loss. The 

beads were hand couriered by Prof Anders Lindhal on 03-04-2018 to Sweden. The 

process of export was done with no problems. At the present, the beads remain in the 

laboratory in Sweden. The beads will be analysed in the next 2-3 weeks. Based on the 

organized research program the beads should be returned to University of Pretoria in 

December 2018 as per permit requirements 

 

SIGNED 

Dr Farahnaz Koleini 

20 September 2018 


